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Word Of the Week 

4/3/2024-8/3/2024 

‘discover’ 

 

 

 

 

This week the Year 9 classes have been working on their bandaging skills.  Here are some of the pupils 

displaying their work. 

Year 11 Prom Shop 

On Monday evening the Year 11 students 

and their parents had the opportunity to 

attend the PSFA Prom shop.  They were 

able to browse the vast selection of 

dresses, suits and accessories and to try 

items on to help them select the perfect 

outfit.   

A big thank you to Helen and Sarah 

(PSFA), for organizing the event and to 

Mrs Wakeford for modelling some of the 

dresses. 

 

Well done to Zack (Topaz Class), who 

has done some excellent written work 

about India. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

Attendance 

12/2/24-16/2/24 

 

1st Green 98.18% 

 

2nd 11BH 97.78% 

 

3rd 8S and 8C 97.69% 

 

 
 

 

 

Safeguarding 

At Cedar Hall School, the safety of all our pupils is of paramount importance. 

If you have any concerns regarding child protection or keeping a child safe, please contact our Designated 

Safeguarding Lead – Mrs S Simpson. 

or 

Deputy Safeguarding Leads – Mr N Maxwell, Mrs S Overell and Mrs S Hoy. 

 

 CHARLES CULWICK HELPFULNESS TROPHY 

This week the trophy was won by Amy (GB) and Joshua (GB).  

Amy won for being an amazing photographer on a recent 

school trip and Joshua won for washing up in Art without being 

asked. 

Well done Amy and Joshua! 

Jack Henry (Topaz Class), along with his mum, will be taking part in the National Autistic Society’s 

Spectrum Colour Walk.  The walk will take place on the 6th April as part of World Autism Acceptance 

Week.  So far Jack-Henry has raised an amazing £1650!  If you would like to sponsor Jack-Henry 

please contact the school for more details. 

To read more about the work of the National Autistic Society, visit www.autism.org.uk  

Diary Dates 

Monday 4th March - PSFA Mothers’ Day shop -   the opportunity for the students to buy a card/gift for a 

special someone in their life.  Please send money in on the day if you would like your child to take part. 

Thursday 7th March - World Book Day.  Students to come to school in pyjamas or lounge wear.  Students 

encouraged to bring in their favourite book.  Activities will take place in school all day.  Books will be on sale 

costing from 20p. 

Friday 15th March - Red Nose day. Pupils are encouraged to wear something red or non school uniform, in 

exchange for a donation. 

Thank you for helping Cedar Hall support these events.  
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